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May 4, 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]									                BY EMAIL CSBRCS@gov.bc.ca
							                          

Justice of the Provincial Court
The Provincial Court
800 Smithe Street
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2E1

Dear Justice of the Provincial Court,
Re: Sang v Parera, File No: 13-332233
Further to the enclosed Urgent Hearing Decision of the Honourable Judge Ping, dated May 3, 2020, in the case of Sang v Parera, we write with further application setting out a proposed method of service on Mr. Parera. 
We note that Ms. Sang does not have access to a printer. She also does not know of anyone who could help her personally serve Mr. Parera; however, she could serve Mr. Parera via his email. She is aware that Mr. Parera frequently checks his email and also receives email notifications on his cell phone. 
As a result, we propose to serve Mr. Parera via email, to his email address of: parera@zohomail.com. Ms. Sang advises that this is Mr. Parera’s current email address. 
Sincerely, 

Jessica Frost
Lawyer
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